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Kirkland, April

From: Amanda Russell <arussell@roadrunner.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 9:31 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: NO CORRIDOR

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Hi, 

 

I have lived in Maine for a little over 10 years. I moved back to Maine after college because of nature! I love the land, the 

wildlife, hiking and snowmobiling. I am begging, please do not take this away from me and so many other Mainers. 

 

The Corridor will take away so many acres and destroy the natural habitat of wildlife. 

 

Maine does not need this corridor! 

 

The Corridor is a terrible idea! 

 

Warmest wishes 

Mandy Levesque 


